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Total 0 0 0 0

Explanation (Use Additional Sheets of Attachments, if required)

See attached.
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Title Deputy Fiscal Analyst

The following responses from local governments were compiled by the Fiscal Analysis Division.  The Fiscal Analysis 
Division can neither verify nor comment on the figures provided by the individual local governments.

FN 2048



Local Government Responses 
S.B. 2 / BDR 38 - 39 

 

City/County: Clark County 
Approved by: David Dobrzynski, Asst. Director of Finance 
Comment: This bill revises provisions relating to the surrender of a newborn child to a 
provider of emergency services and a transfer of identifying information of the parent(s) 
surrendering the newborn child(ren).  There is no fiscal impact to the Department of Family 
Services (DFS).  This BDR is for a change to an existing law. Under current law, referrals for 
these children are received by the DFS Intake (Hotline) unit.  This process will not change 
with the proposed language modifications in this bill that are referring to the transfer of 
identifying information of the parent(s) surrendering the child(ren). 

Impact FY 2016-17 FY 2017-18 FY 2018-19 Future Biennia 

No Impact $0 $0 $0 $0 

 

City/County: Washoe County 
Approved by: Lisa Gianoli, Lobbyist 
Comment: No Impact 

Impact FY 2016-17 FY 2017-18 FY 2018-19 Future Biennia 

No Impact $0 $0 $0 $0 
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